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          Year at a Glance
Daily Announcements

Go

Haw
ks!

Thank-you to our parent community for joining us 
at our Open House. It was wonderful to see so 
many people come and tour our beautiful school.

Our cross country, touch rugby, and ultimate teams 
finished their seasons this week. Congratulations to 
the players and thank-you to our coaches. GO 
HAWKS!

October 10th is Thanksgiving. We will see 
everyone back at NSMS on October 11th.

Foundation Skills Assessments (FSA) for Grade 7’s have begun.  The FSA is 
aligned with the redesigned curriculum and reflects the recommendations from 
the Advisory Group on Provincial Assessment (AGPA). The FSA has a focus on 
collaboration, communication, critical thinking, and the foundations of literacy 
and numeracy.

We are looking forward to our first Monday Morning Assembly on October 17th. 

We will be participating in the Great BC Shakeout Earthquake Drill at 10:20 am 
on Thursday, October 20th.  Our Terry Fox Run will also be on this day.  This is 
also an early closure day. Buses will pick students up beginning after the early 
bell (1:55 pm).

Here is a link to our District’s September Snapshot the Power of Connections. 
Snapshots can be found on the district Website. 

The best ways to stay on top of communication from NSMS is to read our 
“Weekly Hawk Talk” which will be available on our NSMS website in the Latest 
School News section.

  

FSA’s

Weekly Update: October 10th-14th

Looking Ahead

                                Notes & News from the Home of the Hawks
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